<DATE>

<CONTACT>

<TITLE>

<COMPANY>

<ADDRESS>

<CITY, STATE  ZIP>
Dear <CONTACT>:

For 15 years the Advantage Asheville! program has been at the forefront of our local economic development activities. The basis of the program’s success has been its ability to adjust and adapt strategies to meet the ever changing economic environment of Asheville and Buncombe County.
Advantage Asheville! and the Asheville Area Chamber of Commerce are looking to establish ongoing goals and objectives to diversify our local economy, achieve quality growth, and enhance the quality of life for local residents. 

Over the next two months, selected business and community leaders throughout Asheville will be asked to provide their insight and recommendations concerning these strategies. Your input as a community leader is critical to our success.

We ask that you spend thirty minutes to discuss these important initiatives with a member of our economic development consulting firm, Resource Development Group.  Jennifer Silver, from the Chamber’s Office, will be contacting you in the next couple days to schedule a brief meeting with Rob Radcliff or Mike Dryden of the firm.  

We assure you that this will be time well spent and will have a direct impact on continuing economic development initiatives in the Asheville area.  Thank you in advance for your involvement and support.

Sincerely,
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Fred Groce





Robert A. Sipes

Co-chair, Advantage Asheville Campaign

Co-chair, Advantage Asheville Campaign
(Retired, BB&T)




(Progress Energy)
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